
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/28/2015 2:27:39 PM
Subject:

Joyce,
 
Below you’ll find a statement from Governor Haley that should help you with what you need for your story.
 
Quote from Governor Nikki Haley: "The entire country was shocked by the videos showing Planned Parenthood 
employees’ horrifying disregard for human life. That prompted me to ask our appropriate state agency to investigate 
whether such wrongdoing was taking place in our state.  The Department of Health and Environmental Control 
(DHEC) has now completed its investigation and has concluded that all three abortion clinics in the state are in fact in 
violation of South Carolina laws or regulations.  This is completely unacceptable. I fully support DHEC’s actions, 
including its referral of the matter to SLED.  South Carolina is a compassionate state, and we are a state of laws.  We 
will not tolerate law breaking of any kind, particularly as it relates to the callous treatment of human life.”
 
Thanks!
 
Chaney
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
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